AGENDA MATERIAL

WE s/70/2¢ TEMNORH 2
Rosy Millan -l FS EfL 21

From: Brook Gilliam <[
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 3:02 PM

To: COB_mail

Subject: | support Three Cents for Affordable Housing

You don't often get email from ||| Lc2r~ why this is important

E CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.

Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

To all Board Supervisors,

| am writing to express my support as a Pima County property owner, represented by Rex Scott, for the
Three Cents for Affordable Housing policy. Besides the obvious need for affordable housing to keep
Tucson's citizens and families housed and stable, more affordable housing will drive economic growth by
attracting businesses to invest in Pima County. Investing in affordable housing will positively affect
people today, and generations to come, and ensures Pima County remains a family-friendly community -
awin-win for its people and businesses looking to invest. Three cents is a small investment with very big
returns for all of us.

Itisn't just the right thing to do, it's also the right economic thing to do and | urge all Supervisors to vote
"yes" on Three Cents for Affordable Housing.

Sincerely,

Brook Gilliam

5051 E Mission Hill Drive
Tucson, AZ 85718
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From: Algurie ilson < -
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 3:40 PM
To: COB_mail
Subject: Board of Supervisiors Policy D 22.17

You don't often get email from ||| . c2 ~ v this is important

I CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.

Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

I am a Pima County resident and | would like to give my recommendations on voting Tuesday, May 20th at
the Pima County Board of Supervisors meeting.

There are many issues, challenges and situations all over the nation but nothing as important as
housing. Having the ability to have some place to feel secure, warm, loved and out of the weather
elements cannot be emphasized enough. Especially as we head to our summer months which no doubt
will be hotter than usual.

Please vote Yes, on May 20th, to raise funds over the next decade for construction and preservation of
affordable housing in Pima County; as well as the initiatives to reduce homelessness.

It's a shame that as this political environment is slashing programs, healthcare, attacking the income,
Social Security (we paid into this retirement program), the elder adult population is taking a hit and we're
finding more seniors on the streets. Please think about the bigger picture of who we are hurting when we
take these viable programs away and housing no doubt will affect the integrity and quality of life of so
many.

Blessings
Algurie Wilson

Zip 85742
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